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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board
meeting held on 19/06/2023.

The Board decided to refuse permission, generally in accordance with the

Inspector's recommendation, for the following reasons and considerations.

Reasons and Considerations

1) The proposed development would result in the intensification of the use of an
existing direct access point to / from the national road N25 at a point where the
maximum speed (100kph) limit applies. Additional turning movements at this
location would give rise to significant public safety hazard and would
compromise the free flow of traffic, carrying capacity and efficiency and function
of the national road which is part of the Pan-European Comprehensive TEN-T
network. As such the proposed development would be contrary to Objective
TS66 and Section 8.7.1.2 of the Wexford County Development Plan 2022-2028

and therefore to the proper planning and sustainable development of the are
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